19th April, 2024
Curriculum Newsletter – Dedza T3
Welcome to term 3! As we finish off the academic year, here are exciting lessons we will be covering in Year 4. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]English – we will be looking at the novel and its features (setting, plot, character and characterisation) and we will focus on Jules Verne’s Around the World in 80 Days as our guiding text. Apart from that, spellings, grammar and handwriting will be taught, recapped and consolidated on lessons throughout the week. 
Maths – we are still using whiterose maths as our core syllabus. We are going to be looking at fractions and decimals, money, time and statistics. 
Science – we are going to look at Light for the first half of the term and Plant life for the second half. 
Topic – we are going to focus on Geography this term and we will be working on map reading, understanding latitudes and longitudes for the first half term. Then after the second term we will look at climate change and how that has affected our environment. 
Computing – for the first half term we will study how to write and edit a document then the second half term we will shift onto working on numbers and data via spreadsheet as well creating charts and graphs. 
Religious education – we will focus on Christianity.
P/E and Swimming – the students will be taught some hockey and athletics as they also continue building their skills in swimming. 
Art and DT – this will be derived from Topic and Science lessons. 
Music and Drama – the students will be rehearsing songs and speeches for the upcoming KS2 production in June. 


Important things to note:
1. Homework will be given on Mondays and should be returned on Thursday. 
2. Students should keep time when coming to school
3. The timetable has not changed. PE is every Wednesday and Swimming every Thursday.
4. Students are expected to bring healthy meals and/or snacks to school plus water. Junk food will be confiscated and thrown away. 
Looking forward to having an awesome and successful term, 
Yours faithfully, 
Ms Tiwonge and Uncle Ben

